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MINI SEVEN RACING CLUB 
 

BULLETIN #2_2014 
 

RE: CHALLENGE STICKERS/DECALS 
 
To all Club Members and Associates, 
 

Following recent pre-season sponsorship negotiations, the Committee of the 
Mini Seven Racing Club (M7RC) wishes to highlight the following sticker 
requirement/s for the Dunlop Mini Challenges supported by Mini Sport, as 
outlined in section ‘TR.5.17 NUMBERS & CHAMPIONSHIP IDENTIFICATION’. 
 
Specifically, under TR.5.17.4.6, where it states two PIPER (Cams) decals to be 
carried on each end of the front bumper, as an alternative it is permissible  to 
carry one forward-facing PIPER (Cams) decal, clearly visible from head-on, 
either on the front bumper, bonnet or grille. 
 
Please note all other sponsor decal requirements as listed in the 2014 
Regulations – failure to display (and/or make reasonable efforts to obtain) 
required stickers for display on the cars may be subject to penalties, such as 
non-issue of a scrutineering pass, ineligibility to score points in the 
Challenges, etc. 
 
However, sponsorship details and requirements may be subject to alteration 
during the season, and the Committee of the M7RC shall make reasonable 
efforts to notify competitors of any alterations and/or deletions to the 
currently required decals. 
 
Issued by: Richard Williamson 
  Championship Coordinator 
  M7RC 
 
Dated: 4th March 2014 


